Park City Fire Service District
Notice of Public Hearing

Public Notice is hereby given that on January 2, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. a public hearing for the Impact Fee Analysis (IFA) of the Park City Fire Service District will be held at Park City Fire Service District Administration Building located at 736 W Bitner Road, Park City, Utah 84098.  The purpose is to recommend adoption of the IFA as prepared by Zions Bank Public Finance, Inc.  A copy of the IFA, and Resolution will be available during regular office hours in the CFO’s Office of the District Administration Building at 736 W Bitner Road, Park City, Utah 84098.

